
  

 
 
 

   

        
        

           
            

           
           

          
               

               
            

         
               

              
             

 

 
   

 

 

                
           

           
         
               

              

Dec. 6, 2023 

Hospital Transformation
Program Newsletter 

Hello HTP Stakeholders, 

Welcome to the December 2023 edition of the Hospital 
Transformation Program (HTP) newsletter. The year is flying by, 
winter is already here! Well, kind of, considering it's been in the 
60s this week. Nonetheless, the holiday season is upon us, as is the 
dreaded cold and flu season. We’ll hit the Winter Solstice on Dec. 
21; soon the darkest days will be behind us with brighter days 
ahead! Hospitals are still hard at work with HTP with many 
interventions going live as we began Program Year 3. It is really exciting to see plans 
turning into reality and to hear the stories of how the work is starting to impact 
patients. We are also seeing data notifications moving from hospitals through the Health 
Information Exchanges (HIEs) to the Regional Accountable Entities (RAEs). Amazing 
stuff! In what I think has become my winter toast: Here's to spreading joy and cheer 
instead of infectious diseases! We’ve got some great info for you to unwrap in this 
month’s newsletter. Happy Holidays folks, and thank you for reading, we'll see you in 
2024! 

Matt Haynes 
Special Finance Projects Manager 

HTP Timeline 

HTP Workgroups 

The HTP Hospital Workgroup will occur Dec. 21 from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. The agenda will 
include Milestone reporting and amendments as well as general and performance year 
FAQ Updates. The workgroup will also cover Quarterly Reporting scoring, timeline and 
scoring review and reconsideration period (SSRP). If applicable, Performance Measure 
updates will also be discussed. This will be a great HTP workgroup that covers all the 
great things happening in the HTP and we are excited to see you there! 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDU3Mjg1ODgtZDI3YS00Y2U2LTk0MDctYWE1NmY4NzIwY2Ux%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b582d080-edf4-46e5-82c4-b6801443a41e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e4bf82c5-9402-4d25-b8b9-149c0ace8d49%22%7d


         

             
           

            
            

              
            

            
             

           
           

               
            

            
       

           
 

          
 

            
           

            
            

              
 

   

        

           

         

 
            
       

 
        
           

      
       

       
  

   
 

          
           

            
            

      

 

The Naloxone Project (TNP) Has Expanded into Health Clinics! 

In an effort to get naloxone access to every community in Colorado, The Naloxone 
Project (TNP) has expanded into health clinics. After working with 108 Emergency 
Departments and 50 Labor & Delivery rooms across the state, TNP received requests 
from clinics to receive naloxone for patients who are uninsured, underinsured, have poor 
access to health care, and patients at risk of opioid overdose. In March 2023, TNP 
received 6,000 doses of Narcan through the Colorado Department of Public Health and 
Environment’s (CDPHE) Naloxone Bulk Fund. Since March, 5,442 of the 6,000 doses have 
been distributed to 53 clinics across Colorado. A diverse group of clinics have enrolled; 
primary care, OB/GYN, behavioral health, dental, and orthopedics. TNP is honored to 
support these clinics in distributing this life-saving drug to their communities. 

The goal is to enroll 45-50 more clinics in the program with this second donation of 
naloxone. If your clinic is interested in receiving free naloxone for your patients, 
please respond to this survey. If you have any questions, please contact our 
outpatient project manager, Ms. Kristen Ashworth, at kristen@naloxoneproject.com 

Additionally, TNP is hosting a Harm Reduction for the Holidays Event! 

Join them on Dec. 14, 2023, from 6:30 to 9:30 p.m. 

This family-friendly holiday event aims to get harm-reduction tools into the hands of 
everyone. With the generosity of various organizations, we will be stuffing stockings 
with a variety of harm reduction and prevention tools, including our fabulous TNP-
branded naloxone keychains. This event will also host vendor tables selling small goods 
to round out those stockings, small bites, live music, and seasonal drinks for all ages. 

Get your tickets here! 

New Screening, Brief Intervention, and Referral to Treatment (SBIRT) 
Trainings! 

November and December training dates are posted! This includes trainings for SBIRT 

skills, motivational interviewing, and the new SBIRT implementation 101 series! 

Screening assists providers in identifying and intervening with patients at risk for health 
problems due to alcohol and other drug use. 

Learning Objectives: 
• Summarize the relationship between substance use and health 
• Describe SBIRT as an evidence-based public health approach for screening patients 
for alcohol, tobacco, and other drug use 
• Demonstrate how to incorporate SBIRT into practice 

Contact SBIRTinfo@peerassistanceservices.org to schedule a training for your 
organization. 

New Inpatient Referrals Platform 

This electronic platform is being developed by the Behavioral Health Administration 
(BHA) so that agencies and local hospitals/medical centers will have access and 
transparency to find out when/where psychiatric beds are available across the state and 
in real-time. This platform hopes to assist and support inpatient and residential referrals 
through emerging technologies. | Launching January 2024 

Project Overview: 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.surveymonkey.com_r_NPRHDW5&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=GLQfDATHUKm4wfki8_P0mVC0g5uBCWq7YNt0E47p9Pg&m=F7hGoziwvmfRUowYYWyMw6oYV45eOBeoj1qM6-u69RX2X75wxUzKfKfgIvzMsPFV&s=OdxLPPT_JQr-YKZ4eiREvekLGW2YqXyBbPg82Nw1FJk&e=
mailto:kristen@naloxoneproject.com
https://thenaloxoneprojecthrhp.eventbrite.com/
https://sbirtcolorado.org/training-calendar?view=calendar&month=11-2023
mailto:SBIRTinfo@peerassistanceservices.org
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Colorado's Behavioral Health Administration is currently building an Inpatient 
Referrals Platform guided by House Bill HB19-1287. 
This platform will allow behavioral health providers and other providers of social 
services to gather accurate residential treatment availability information and 
facilitate the referrals and placement process. 
In future iterations of the platform, the BHA may expand the scope of the include 
outpatient services as well as other services that support Social Determinants of 
Health. 

Stay in the Loop! 
You can participate in the creation of this platform. Email abigail.fisher.state.co.us if 
you want to be considered to be a test user for the platform. 

Rural Provider Access and Affordability Stimulus Advisory Committee 

The Rural Provider Access and Affordability Stimulus Advisory Committee and the HCPF 
Executive Director have reached a consensus for award recommendations for the Rural 
Provider Access and Affordability Stimulus Grant of $10,600,000. HCPF is now working 
with hospitals to get setup to receive funding. There are seven executed grant 
agreements, and hospitals are launching these projects. 

For more information and to view the list of grant awardees, their projects, and the 
estimated award amounts visit the rural provider access and affordability webpage. 
Additional information regarding more grant opportunities is posted on HCPF’s American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Grant webpage. 

Please direct any questions to hcpf_RuralGrantProgram@state.co.us. 

CO-CARES 

CDPHE has officially launched the Colorado Alliance for Resilient and Equitable Systems 
(CO-CARES) program aimed at providing support for health care workers across the 
state. The initiative is a direct result of Senate Bill 22-226: Programs to Support Health 
Care Workforce. 

The Colorado Hospital Association, which led a coalition of health care organizations in 
supporting the bill, is serving as the hospital outreach partner for the program and 
collaborating with CDPHE and the University of Colorado to connect health care workers 
with resources to support workforce wellness, pandemic recovery, individual and 
organizational resilience, and more. 

Learn more about the program on the CO-CARES website or reach out 
to cha.communications@cha.com for more information. 

Colorado Safety Net Collaborative 

The Colorado Safety Net Collaborative has received its IRS nonprofit designation. The 
Collaborative represents the 40 safety net clinics in Colorado that are not Federally 
Qualified Health Centers nor Rural Health Centers. The clinics serve Health First 
Colorado members and the uninsured. 

As a result, they are transitioning to independent status and will no longer be using a 
fiscal intermediary. 

In addition, our new email address is live: cosafetynet@gmail.com. 

These clinics serve people across Colorado in areas CDPHE has identified as high-risk 
health communities. These clinics provide services at little or no cost to 
patients, whether they are using Health First Colorado, or they are uninsured or 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__leg.colorado.gov_bills_hb19-2D1287&d=DwMGaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=GLQfDATHUKm4wfki8_P0mVC0g5uBCWq7YNt0E47p9Pg&m=H4Ce68ac0QTfE3FV1UZxms3VEn_WRt9w1DkdvC7vX739qIENfEo7e1z4HTH8Glsw&s=YBwc5_Iq24x7HrcRIlTNUp2LY5tK4b9NxmqPplfzChM&e=
http://abigail.fisher.state.co.us/
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/rural-provider-access-and-affordability-stimulus-advisory-committee
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/rural-provider-access-and-affordability-stimulus-advisory-committee
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/arpa/arpa-grant-opportunities
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/covid19.colorado.gov/press-release/colorado-launches-co-cares__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!Zi3ddJ4YpuUEE_l6_wXxC7isYBiSUBhL6jAUq288ArH_v8XneFUHvgHqjbYpkvLm7UnUPtXFfU-RD4SV1NVkMenGDg%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/co-cares.org/__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!Zi3ddJ4YpuUEE_l6_wXxC7isYBiSUBhL6jAUq288ArH_v8XneFUHvgHqjbYpkvLm7UnUPtXFfU-RD4SV1NVF50eFiA%24
mailto:cha.communications@cha.com
mailto:cosafetynet@gmail.com
mailto:hcpf_RuralGrantProgram@state.co.us


          

     
 

           
            

       
              

                

            
           

     
            

          
              

          
         
       

   

          
          

             
          
          
             

              
        

        
       

           

     

            
                 
       

           
            
             

   

       

            
           

           
          

            
           

           

underinsured, which is a growing population that they serve. 

Telligen Learning Assets and Support 

Telligen QI Connect™ provides no-cost support throughout CO. The Centers for Medicare 
and Medicaid Services (CMS) funds and calls upon both the Telligen Quality Innovation 
Network-Quality Improvement Organization (QIN-QIO) and Hospital Quality Improvement 
Contractor (HQIC) teams to help with many of the same challenges you are tackling head 
on through your HTP and HQIP work locally. You are invited by Telligen QI Connect™ to: 

Join any of the QIN-QIO and/or HQIC events on the events calendar. 
Receive push notifications of QIN-QIO events and resources by joining the (no 
cost, no obligation) QIN-QIO network. 
Think of Telligen QI Connect™ as no-cost workforce extenders. Do you have vacant 
positions, gaps in internal resources, employee orientation or education needs for 
specific topic areas, or a wish/to do list of important tasks that you haven’t been 
able to get to? Ask us if we can help! 
Request enhanced technical assistance by submitting a request here. 
Contact Meredith Koob, mkoob@telligen.com with any questions. 

Community Engagement Resource 

The Assessing Community Engagement project from the National Academy of Medicine 
(NAM) Leadership Consortium: Collaboration for a Value & Science-Driven Health System 
is funded by the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation. Guided by a committee of national 
and community leaders who reflect diverse backgrounds and perspectives, the project 
aims to provide community-engaged, effective, and evidence-based tools to those who 
want to measure engagement to ensure that it is meaningful and impactful, with a 
special emphasis on ensuring equity as a critical input and outcome. As part of this 
effort, the Organizing Committee developed the Assessing Community Engagement 
Conceptual Model (ACE-CoM), which identifies outcomes associated with meaningful 
community engagement. More information is on their website. 

Thanks to the Community Advisory Council (CAC) for sharing this resource. 

Fentanyl Accountability and Prevention Act (HB22-1326) 

House Bill 1326 officially dubbed the Fentanyl Accountability and Prevention Act, will go 
into effect July 1, 2023. There is a lot that the bill implements. One area of note for 
HTP hospitals implementing interventions to initiate Medication-Assisted Treatment 
(MAT) in the emergency department, is that the bill requires community correctional 
facilities to begin providing MAT – considered the gold-standard way to treat opioid-use 
disorders. If they can't offer MAT, the programs must help inmates assess MAT providers 
in the community. 

Colorado AIM Substance Use Disorder Learning Collaborative 

Colorado AIM: Substance Use Disorder Learning Collaborative (CO AIM: SUD) is a cohort 
of hospital labor and delivery units (L&Ds) receiving technical assistance and peer-
learning opportunities to improve the quality of patient care for pregnant and 
postpartum people in Colorado experiencing substance use, depression, or anxiety. This 
can boost your team’s performance if you’ve chosen measures on HTP related to 
screening and referral for perinatal depression and anxiety, social needs screening and 
notification, or discharge planning with RAE notification for mental illness or substance 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.telligenqiconnect.com/__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObvnvSnZv%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.telligenqiconnect.com/join-us/__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObnCSaef4%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.telligenqiconnect.com/join-us/__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObnCSaef4%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.telligenqiconnect.com/calendar/__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObvPEwHpV%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://portal.telligenqiconnect.com/rdc/enrollmentRequestForm.jsp__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObpaA1nYA%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.telligenqiconnect.com/about-us/our-team/__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObpcagyoO%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://portal.telligenqiconnect.com/rdc/technicalAssistanceRequestForm.jsp__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObrcefISd%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://portal.telligenqiconnect.com/rdc/technicalAssistanceRequestForm.jsp__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObrcefISd%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.telligenqiconnect.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Telligens-Technical-Assistance_Colorado_FNL.pdf__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3Obn_wejh4%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jNEH8IBYAM85VZZraHPY_1F0Hg_9oEXpKfU2PWgR5nHH-AZU640g0S2Qlu1eofVguZVkGgqQVOFaAq7oX0MnlbetCjifrpqhrXQ7niugm0POM_1BDooYJZY5BLHwCufnniwuGrUAwLsRhwI2yRWDyHNYxjOAULkDti2R_WALODZgQfhPGQdBckh1EyL8S1_2txtDmNPil0gi3apldTKB-g==&c=lVvjIu9g3jy7xsMCfODaLgR6zH8ZVRi52NTOXd0Imy0-ERZEEBT1ZA==&ch=yA9_13F-e7-rAQm05ej2CdDRmM9Fo1rVHvrqimdoFEeY5651ecnbrw==__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObrCBImPL%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jNEH8IBYAM85VZZraHPY_1F0Hg_9oEXpKfU2PWgR5nHH-AZU640g0S2Qlu1eofVguZVkGgqQVOFaAq7oX0MnlbetCjifrpqhrXQ7niugm0POM_1BDooYJZY5BLHwCufnniwuGrUAwLsRhwI2yRWDyHNYxjOAULkDti2R_WALODZgQfhPGQdBckh1EyL8S1_2txtDmNPil0gi3apldTKB-g==&c=lVvjIu9g3jy7xsMCfODaLgR6zH8ZVRi52NTOXd0Imy0-ERZEEBT1ZA==&ch=yA9_13F-e7-rAQm05ej2CdDRmM9Fo1rVHvrqimdoFEeY5651ecnbrw==__;!!PUG2raq7KiCZwBk!fIqiU-cEWP1ZOjP9hM3_yGTCNwGcmWNZ2ccsU4p9ZOi4lpDUx_9t-2wBSDYkRWB3fdZga8M41brvwn3ObrCBImPL%24
mailto:mkoob@telligen.com
https://www.nationalacademies.org/our-work/leadership-consortium-for-a-value-and-science-driven-health-system#:~:text=The NAM Leadership Consortium%3A Collaboration,value to patients and society.
https://nam.edu/programs/value-science-driven-health-care/achieving-health-equity-and-systems-transformation-through-community-engagement-a-conceptual-model/
https://nam.edu/programs/value-science-driven-health-care/assessing-meaningful-community-engagement/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__leg.colorado.gov_bills_hb22-2D1326&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=YGpndAGuFLnYEoRkbJZKoXBXNrfL1JEIt9FwvkkvUSk&m=IRCj79cuh-grvPjNBlXrOUsXq5j8d3jAqncw54e7wmRrmwi6N7OC0mpVZbQCEu5d&s=c5AD4co9jcCMExZXhdhDUTowkqbIEo3VfhEtUibkLaw&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__docs.google.com_presentation_d_e_2PACX-2D1vR4uKlVR5S8vii1TOh8xriSIQdNfLntfB5DcvEdDmdwO7YrF-5F-2DwjfgaCArUAkmGqw_pub-3Fstart-3Dfalse-26loop-3Dfalse-26delayms-3D3000&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=GLQfDATHUKm4wfki8_P0mVC0g5uBCWq7YNt0E47p9Pg&m=0YwKsoKc0hwwHqTvph-1C_lBP7IDXv5C_9QG7wayoPbwpY45nscpgXeGAiMcxp9B&s=oM2VCzN3_iHaUoomKzytRY0PGLjK_6lR0t7ryqJWqxI&e=
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use disorder. 

In 2023, CO AIM: SUD has some exciting new offerings! 

The opportunity to sign up for a new program throughIMPACT BH to receive one-on-one, 
hands-on support from a team of experts on initiating medication for opioid use disorder 
(MOUD) and dispensing take-home naloxone on inpatient L&D. Each L&D will receive 
$2,000 for staff appreciation for participating! This new offering is funded by the 
Behavioral Health Administration; hospitals can partake even if they do not participate 
in CO AIM: SUD. 

A new CPCQC QI Awards Program offers any participating CO AIM: SUD team the ability 
to earn up to $400 for staff appreciation funds per quarter, per L&D, for active 
participation in the project! Hospitals will also be eligible to earn year-end awards. 

Supporting Vaginal Delivery for Low-Risk Mothers (SOAR) is an initiative to reduce 
unnecessary cesarean delivery for low-risk, first-time mothers. CPCQC works with 
hospital L&D units to provide technical assistance in implementing recommendations on 
NTSV Cesarean reduction from ACOG and the Society for Maternal-Fetal Medicine 
(SMFM). This initiative can help you meet your primary Cesarean goals for CMS or the 
HQIP Cesarean section measure. 

SOAR has exciting new opportunities this year for hospital teams! 

A new CPCQC QI Awards program offers any SOAR team the ability to earn up to $200 for 
staff appreciation funds per quarter, per L&D, for quarterly data submissions. Hospitals 
will also be eligible to earn year-end awards. 

To learn more, email info@cpcqc.org. 

Prescriber Tool 

The Prescriber Tool helps Coloradans save money on health care by empowering 
providers with information on prescription drug costs and affordable alternatives. It 
reduces administrative burden for providers, while also improving convenience for 
patients. The Prescriber Tool is a complementary statewide effort under the Hospital 
Transformation Program and completion of the attestation process. 

You can also visit our Prescriber Tool Project webpage for more information. 

Public Dashboard 

The Collaboration, Performance and Analytics System (CPAS) hospitals will be using for 
HTP has a public dashboard that stakeholders can access to view each participating 
hospital's measures and interventions. The information is sortable and can be exported 
into Microsoft Excel. This is a nice tool for exploring all the interventions that the 
hospitals will be implementing and the measures that the interventions are focused on. 
Go to the new dashboard. 

Community Advisory Council Colorado Healthcare Affordability 
and Sustainability Enterprise 

The Community Advisory Council has (CHASE) Board meeting 
suspended meetings until January 
2024. The next Colorado Healthcare 

Affordability and Sustainability As the new year approaches the Council Enterprise (CHASE) Board meeting will will discuss next steps. As it pertains to take place via Zoom on Tuesday, providing perspective to the HTP as well Dec. 12, at 3 p.m. 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__cpcqc.org_qii_impact-2Dbh_&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=GLQfDATHUKm4wfki8_P0mVC0g5uBCWq7YNt0E47p9Pg&m=0YwKsoKc0hwwHqTvph-1C_lBP7IDXv5C_9QG7wayoPbwpY45nscpgXeGAiMcxp9B&s=l0uEcpB0BGXgs1ZDM5jVBWwXlyG2DIPa9kyU4Tx9-1Y&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__cpcqc.org_qii_soar_&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=GLQfDATHUKm4wfki8_P0mVC0g5uBCWq7YNt0E47p9Pg&m=0YwKsoKc0hwwHqTvph-1C_lBP7IDXv5C_9QG7wayoPbwpY45nscpgXeGAiMcxp9B&s=RqtrLHppgojxJH2yeFb94SkU1zv_uL0rGYgkNWqCfog&e=
mailto:info@cpcqc.org
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/prescriber-tool-project
https://cpasco.mslc.com/
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83328861503?pwd=SUFPaHNYQ1lOMHF4TVU2eDZsZ2IyUT09#success
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as community awareness of and 
engagement with the program. Previous 
agendas, materials and notes from 
previous meetings are on the Community 
Advisory Council website. 

Additional information about the board, 
as well as meeting materials, are on 
the CHASE Board website. 

Helpful Links & Program Contact 

HTP Communications Community Advisory CHASE Board website HTP website 
archive Council website 

Email HTP Program 
Contact 

Colorado Department of Health Care Policy & Financing | 303 E. 17th Avenue, Denver, CO 
80203 

Unsubscribe hcpf_comms@state.co.us 

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data 
Notice 

Sent bymatt.haynes@state.co.us 

https://hcpf.colorado.gov/htp-community-advisory-council
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/colorado-healthcare-affordability-and-sustainability-enterprise-chase-board
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/htp-newsletter-archive
https://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/HTP-Community-Advisory-Council
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/colorado-healthcare-affordability-and-sustainability-enterprise-chase-board
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/colorado-hospital-transformation-program
mailto:COHTP@state.co.us
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/service-provider?cc=about-service-provider
mailto:matt.haynes@state.co.us
mailto:hcpf_comms@state.co.us

	November and December training dates are posted! This includes trainings for SBIRT skills, motivational interviewing, and the new SBIRT implementation 101 series!

